
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/13/2012 2:41:20 PM
To: Edward F. Randolph (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Rees

I'm told the best Fong may be willing to consider is $10. He refuses to go higher.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0185539
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